From: Sheila Panchal [

Sent: 17 December 2023 14:05
To: Planning
Subject: Ref: 2023/4757/P

Dear Planning Officer,
I would like to raise the following objections to Planning Application 2023/4757/P Utopia Village.

The plans proposed are both not sympathetic to the heritage of the area, and significantly detrimental to
residents due to the noise levels involved.

Best,
Sheila



